
Happy Half Term to all! 

I am delighted to inform you about 
what a busy and successful term 
we have had at St. Peter’s this 
year. Our children are happy, set-
tled and making excellent progress 
in all areas.  

This term the children have really 
enjoyed workshops about their dif-
ferent topics and these have cer-
tainly inspired their love of learning. 
Next term, other trips and visits will 
continue to support the curriculum, 
as well as themed ‘Wonder’ days.  

They now need a well deserved 
break and we look forward to wel-
coming them back on TUESDAY 
29th October. We hope you all 
have a wonderful holiday! 

C. Hickerton 

Cheese and Wine Evening 

Thank you so much to our wonderful PTA 
who organised a wonderful social event to 
raise money for Macmillan. The evening 
was a huge success with over 45 
people attending and having a 
great time. I am delighted to an-
nounce that the evening raised  
over £130 for charity. WELL DONE 
EVERYONE! 

18th October 2019 

St Peter at Gowts C of E Primary School   
Fortnightly News Updates 

Dates for your  

diary: 

18/10/19 - Break for Half 
Term  

29/10/19 - Return to 
school for Term 2 

1/11/19 - Autumn Disco 

7/11/19 - NHS Fluenz 
Immunisation 

11/11/19 - British Values 
Day 

15/11/19 - Y5/6 The Col-
lection 

21/11/19 - World    Hello 
Day  

26/11/19 - Reception 
Class Wonder Morning 

6/12/19 - Christmas Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Year 2
(98%) and Year 3 
(100%) for their 

great attendance this 
week 

Autumn Disco 

Please do join us for our Autumn  
Disco on Friday 1st November  

KS1 3.15 - 4.30pm 

KS2 4.45 - 6pm 

This is the first Friday of term, so 
please do remember your party 
clothes! 

Tickets will be available (£2.50) on 
the Tuesday morning from the 
school office.  

Half Term Events 

 

 

Talking Time- 

HONESTY 

Is it ever ok 
to lie?  

How can you help to 
build honesty and trust 
in your family? 


